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Global Education Conference Invited Delegate Letter  

Dear Guest, 

From 20-22 September 2022, the World Anti-Doping Agency (WADA), in partnership with Sport 
Integrity Australia, will hold the third WADA Global Education Conference (GEC) at the International 
Convention Centre in Sydney, Australia. 

Under the theme Cooperation, Implementation and Innovation, the GEC will be an opportunity for 
practitioners and other important stakeholders engaged in clean sport education to come together to 
expand their knowledge, discuss challenges, share best practices, and inspire each other to create 
quality education programs. 

The 2-day Conference program will be followed on 22 September by the Sport Integrity Australia 
Innovation Day, which will offer workshops to stimulate new ideas and approaches to education, as 
well as opportunities for regional discussions and networking. Sport Integrity Australia will also host 
an Open Day on 19 September to allow participants to learn about the operations of the local Anti-
Doping Organizations (ADOs). 

During the conference, participants will be engaged through presentations, discussions and activities. 
Topics such as the value of education, athlete vulnerabilities, and how to develop clean sport 
behaviors will be addressed in the plenary. Breakout sessions will include topics such as: educating 
athletes at all stages of the athlete pathway; educating athlete support personnel; designing the 
learning experience; developing education activities; educators; and measuring the impact of an 
education program. 

WADA and Sport Integrity Australia would be delighted to extend an open invitation to you to attend 
the GEC. A link to the online registration is available on the GEC webpage. Please take the time to 
visit and review the GEC webpage on WADA’s website, which will provide you with further information 
about the event. In addition, we remind all guests to ensure they check the relevant travel 
requirements applicable to them prior to travel.  

We look forward to welcoming you at our third Global Education Conference in September. 

Yours sincerely, 

                                    
 
 
Amanda Hudson 
Director, Education, WADA 
 
Cc: Erika Armitano, Assistant, Education 
Cc: Eva Erfle, Consultant, Education 

 

Alexis Cooper 
Director, Education, Sport Integrity Australia 
 

 


